
PUBLIC NOTICE TO CITIZENS 

OF THE BOROUGH OF ROSELLE 

 

EVENING REGISTRATION 

 

The Borough of Roselle, Office of the Borough Clerk will have late 

night Voter’s Registration on Tuesday, May 17, 2022.  The Borough 

Clerk’s Office is located at Borough Hall, 210 Chestnut Street and 

will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

 

Please note that Tuesday, May 17, 2022 is the last day to register or 

transfer your voter registration to vote in the June 7, 2022 Primary 

Election. 
 

Lisette Sanchez 

Borough Clerk 


